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Dear Parents / Caregivers,  
 

There will be a School Council meeting at 7pm on Thursday, 28th March in the Meeting Room. All our 
Councillors are encouraged to attend. If you are interested in finding out more about the School Council, 
please give me a call or make a time to come in for a chat. 
 
Parent / Teacher Interviews  
Parent / Teacher interviews for all classes from Prep to Year 7/8 will be held between 3pm and 6pm on  
Monday the 1st and Tuesday the 2nd of April. Parents can book a time with Rose in the office. 

 

Congratulations Week 6 Principal Award Winners 
 

 
 

 
Isabelle McKeiver – Year 3 
 
Peninah Gabong – Year 6 
 
Zarahlinda Bu – Prep 
 
Bertilla Sigere – Year 8 
 
Jerome Misren – Year 2 
 
 
 

 
New Kindy Teacher 
Ms Dianne Saua has been appointed as the new Kindy teacher. Ms Saua is a highly experienced early 
childhood educator in the international school sector. We look forward to welcoming Ms Saua to LIPS for 
the beginning of Term 2. 
  

Activities currently underway this term 
Monday: Table tennis for Prep – Year 8, from 3pm – 3.50pm 

Wednesday: Homework Club for years 3/4 and 5/6 students, from 3pm-4pm 

Thursday: ‘Everything but Sport Club!’ with Nicole Wilson - in the Library for Years 3–5 from 3pm-4pm.  

Friday: Weeks 6-9 – Catholic Religious Education: Focus LENT – Mrs Romaso-Daimol for Yrs 1-8: 3–4pm 
 

Absenteeism and Lateness  
If your child is going to be absent from school or is sick, please give the school a call, or send an 
explanatory note with your child upon return to school. If your child is away for more than two days, 
parents are required to contact the school.  
Children who arrive to school in the morning after assembly begins, are considered late. If your child is 
going to be late, please inform the school in advance, or send an explanatory note with your child. 
Parents will be contacted for unexplained absences. 
 
 
 

 

      Week 7 Term 1 2019  

 

 

 



Congratulations to the Year Prep Class for their very entertaining assembly 
presentation on Numbers! 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Movie afternoon 

Next Friday the SRC will be holding a movie afternoon for all students from Prep to year 8.  There will be 
2 movies showing with one for grades P-4 and another one for grades 5 – 8.  The movies will begin 
around 3:20 pm and should conclude around 4:45 pm.  The cost of the afternoon will be either K2 for 
just the movie or K5 if your child wishes to include a snack of popcorn and juice.  All funds raised from 
the afternoon will be donated to various causes. We ask that your child bring their money in before next 
Friday and give it to their classroom teacher. 
 

Rugby Clinic 
On Friday, 29th March, (week 9) LIPS will be hosting some rugby coaches from Nudgee College in 
Brisbane.  The coaches will spend the day running activities and games with each of the classes as an 
introduction to rugby union.  These coaches are highly accomplished and are looking forward to working 
with our students. 

 

 
 
 
 

    Jeffrey and John  
 
 
End of Term  
Please note that the last day of Term 1 is THURSDAY April 4. 
 
 
If you have any questions or suggestions regarding Lihir International Primary School, please make an 
appointment to come in and see me. 
 
Kind regards 

Greg Neville 



 


